
 
Families online survey of OSHC service 
 
Dear OSHC Families 
 
We invite you to provide brief feedback on the opera�ons of the OSHC service via this family survey 
link. It should take no longer than a few minutes.  
 
The feedback will be collated by the department and a summary provided to the school principal and 
governing council. 
 
We thank you for your input which will provide opportunity for the OSHC provider to implement 
quality improvements in the service. 
 
Please speak to Marisa Camilos at the school if you have any concerns or issues. 
 
The survey due date is 24 May 2024. 
 
 
 
 
Families can scan the QR code to complete the survey 

 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsurvey.education.sa.gov.au%2Fn%2F3eRSpJ1&data=05%7C02%7CMandy.Richardson%40sa.gov.au%7C0b1dd329b7574880ce8d08dc2ddf2c4e%7Cbda528f7fca9432fbc98bd7e90d40906%7C1%7C0%7C638435683749113348%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=70CpvV%2FlfbAs7s1D3kC8hI5ZBvlVOjluwoWTyx6RemY%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsurvey.education.sa.gov.au%2Fn%2F3eRSpJ1&data=05%7C02%7CMandy.Richardson%40sa.gov.au%7C0b1dd329b7574880ce8d08dc2ddf2c4e%7Cbda528f7fca9432fbc98bd7e90d40906%7C1%7C0%7C638435683749113348%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=70CpvV%2FlfbAs7s1D3kC8hI5ZBvlVOjluwoWTyx6RemY%3D&reserved=0

